
News Published: 6 March 2014

EASO delegation visited Romania

On 6 March 2014, the Executive Director of EASO, Dr. Robert K. Visser, visited the
Asylum and Integration Directorate within the Romanian General Inspectorate for
Immigration and was extensively briefed on the actual situation of asylum in
Romania.

To see the press release, please click here.
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